
HS Pizza Party 

Class of 2025

Dear IAA community,

As the holiday song says, “It’s the most wonderful time of year!” Indeed
it is for all of us to be grateful for the opportunity we have to lead and

serve our community of students and families, and to celebrate our
children’s continuous growth and accomplishments. Every day I am

reminded of the talents of our students and I am encouraged by their
persistence, resilience and commitment to reaching their goals. If you

haven’t taken the time to connect with us, we invite you to do so,
because TOGETHER is how we ensure the best outcomes for OUR

children. Please don’t hesitate to reach out to us for support of any kind.
Also, stay up to date and help us celebrate the great things happening at
IAA by following us on our social media platforms. As we reach the end
of 2024 and bring in 2025, I want to thank you all for being a part of our
extended family and I wish you and yours the happiest of holidays and

many blessings in the new year!

Sincerely,
Michael G. Makhoul

Middle School Principal & Director of Special Education

W i n t e r  S h o w c a s e
T h u r s d a y ,  1 2 / 1 9

E a r l y  D i s m i s s a l ,  
F r i d a y ,  1 2 / 2 0  @ 1 2 : 1 0 p m

 
W i n t e r  B r e a k

 M o n d a y ,  D e c e m b e r  2 3 r d  2 0 2 4 -
F r i d a y ,  J a n u a r y  3 r d  2 0 2 5  
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Our E-Sports Equipment
has arrived and the E-

sports Arcade is coming
together! We are extremely
excited for the final reveal

in the coming weeks! 

What’s New ?

E-Sports:

Basketball 

Intramurals
Starting back in November
our students began open

gym for our Basketball
Intramurals! Our High
School Coach, Coach

Brown, and our Middle
School Coach, Coach

Blount, have been working
close with our students to

provide them with an
awesome experience! 


